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JOINT STATEMENT 

Inquiry on Electoral Amendment Bill 
 
The release date of the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters’ report into the Electoral 
Legislation Amendment (Electoral Funding and Disclosure Reform) Bill 2017 has been extended to  
9 April 2018. 
 
Committee Chair Senator Linda Reynolds said “the Committee has carefully examined the 202 
submissions and the significant amount of evidence presented at inquiry hearings right across 
Australia, which has resulted in this extension.”  
 
“All members of the Committee are working hard to deliver a consensus report on this important 
Bill.” 
 
More information on the inquiry, including submissions and transcripts of public hearings are 
available at: https://www.aph.gov.au/efdr.  
 
 
Enquiries: 

Media Contact for Senator Reynolds: Amy Blom (08) 9477 5411, 0431 685 372 or 
amy.blom@aph.gov.au. 

Secretariat: for background call (02) 6277 2374 or email em@aph.gov.au.  
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